Visions Of Lost Worlds The Paleo Art Of Jay
Matte
Eventually, you will utterly discover a additional experience and attainment by
spending more cash. yet when? complete you agree to that you require to acquire
those every needs like having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
understand even more on the globe, experience, some places, taking into
consideration history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your very own grow old to play a role reviewing habit. in the course of
guides you could enjoy now is visions of lost worlds the paleo art of jay matte
below.

In Cold War Skies Michael Napier 2020-08-20 Throughout the second half of the
20th century, international relations across the globe were dominated by the
Cold War. From 1949 until the fall of the Berlin Wall in 1989, US and Soviet
strategic forces were deployed across the Arctic Ocean in North America and
Northern Russia, while the best-equipped armed forces that the world had ever
seen faced each other directly across the 'Iron Curtain' in Europe. In Cold War
Skies examines the air power of the major powers both at a strategic and at a
tactical level throughout the 40 years of the Cold War. In this fascinating
book, acclaimed historian Michael Napier looks at each decade of the war in
turn, examining the deployment of strategic offensive and defensive forces in
North America and Northern Russia as well as the situation in Europe. He
details the strategic forces and land-based tactical aircraft used by the air
forces of the USA, USSR, NATO, Warsaw Pact countries and the European nonaligned nations. He also describes the aircraft types in the context of the
units that operated them and the roles in which they were used. The text is
supported by a wide range of first-hand accounts of operational flying during
the Cold War, as well as numerous high-quality images.
The Dawn of Everything David Graeber 2021-11-09 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER A dramatically new understanding of human history, challenging our
most fundamental assumptions about social evolution—from the development of
agriculture and cities to the origins of the state, democracy, and
inequality—and revealing new possibilities for human emancipation. For
generations, our remote ancestors have been cast as primitive and
childlike—either free and equal innocents, or thuggish and warlike.
Civilization, we are told, could be achieved only by sacrificing those original
freedoms or, alternatively, by taming our baser instincts. David Graeber and
David Wengrow show how such theories first emerged in the eighteenth century as
a conservative reaction to powerful critiques of European society posed by
Indigenous observers and intellectuals. Revisiting this encounter has startling
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implications for how we make sense of human history today, including the
origins of farming, property, cities, democracy, slavery, and civilization
itself. Drawing on pathbreaking research in archaeology and anthropology, the
authors show how history becomes a far more interesting place once we learn to
throw off our conceptual shackles and perceive what’s really there. If humans
did not spend 95 percent of their evolutionary past in tiny bands of huntergatherers, what were they doing all that time? If agriculture, and cities, did
not mean a plunge into hierarchy and domination, then what kinds of social and
economic organization did they lead to? The answers are often unexpected, and
suggest that the course of human history may be less set in stone, and more
full of playful, hopeful possibilities, than we tend to assume. The Dawn of
Everything fundamentally transforms our understanding of the human past and
offers a path toward imagining new forms of freedom, new ways of organizing
society. This is a monumental book of formidable intellectual range, animated
by curiosity, moral vision, and a faith in the power of direct action. Includes
Black-and-White Illustrations
Dinosaur Art: The World's Greatest Paleoart Steve White 2012-09-04 A
paleoartist is an illustrator who specialises in the science and art of
reconstructing ancient animals and their world. In Dinosaur Art, ten of the top
contemporary paleoartists reveal a selection of their work and exclusively
discuss their working methods and distinct styles. Filled with breathtaking
artwork - some never before seen - and cutting edge paleontology, this is a
treasure trove for dinosaur enthusiasts, art lovers and budding illustrators.
Sabertooth Mauricio Antón 2013-11-22 “A unique review of the many unusual and
nearly worldwide occurrences of sabertooths and their relatives over more than
50 million years.” —Choice With their spectacularly enlarged canines,
sabertooth cats are among the most popular of prehistoric animals, yet it is
surprising how little information about them is available for the curious
layperson. What’s more, there were other sabertooths that were not cats,
animals with exotic names like nimravids, barbourofelids, and thylacosmilids.
Some were no taller than a domestic cat, others were larger than a lion, and
some were as weird as their names suggest. Sabertooths continue to pose
questions even for specialists. What did they look like? How did they use their
spectacular canine teeth? And why did they finally go extinct? In this visual
and intellectual treat of a book, Mauricio Antón tells their story in words and
pictures, all scrupulously based on the latest scientific research. The book is
a glorious wedding of science and art that celebrates the remarkable diversity
of the life of the not-so-distant past. “The best paleomammal artist working
today [and] his knowledge of sabertooths and their evolution is second to
none.” —Lars Werdelin, Swedish Museum of Natural History “Mauricio Antón is one
of the best paleoartists. What sets him apart is the fact that he is a great
paleontologist in his own right. Probably no one else has thought more about
sabertooth than he has. As a result, his illustrations often demonstrate a
particular behavior of the extinct mammal that he has personally researched or
display a unique point of view.” —Xiaoming Wang, Natural History Museum of Los
Angeles
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Megafauna Richard A. Fariña 2013-05-22 “An enjoyable read that provides a
substantial amount of detail on the biology, ecology, and distribution of these
fantastic animals . . . Highly recommended.” —Choice More than 10,000 years ago
spectacularly large mammals roamed the pampas and jungles of South America.
This book tells the story of these great beasts during and just after the
Pleistocene, the geological epoch marked by the great ice ages. Megafauna
describes the history and way of life of these animals, their comings and
goings, and what befell them at the beginning of the modern era and the arrival
of humans. It places these giants within the context of the other mammals then
alive, describing their paleobiology—how they walked; how much they weighed;
their diets, behavior, biomechanics; and the interactions among them and with
their environment. It also tells the stories of the scientists who contributed
to our discovery and knowledge of these transcendent creatures and the
environment they inhabited. The episode known as the Great American Biotic
Interchange, perhaps the most important of all natural history “experiments,”
is also an important theme of the book, tracing the biotic events of both North
and South America that led to the fauna and the ecosystems discussed in this
book. “Collectively, this book brings attention to the discovery and natural
history of ancient beasts in South America while providing a broader temporal
and geographic background that allows readers to understand their evolution and
potential immigration to South America.” —Quarterly Review of Biology “An
excellent volume . . . This book is likely to facilitate progress in the
understanding of fossil mammals from the Americas.” —Priscum
The Sauropod Dinosaurs Mark Hallett 2016-11 Anyone with a passion for dinosaurs
or prehistoric life will cherish this once-in-a-generation masterpiece.The book
includes the following features: Over 200 full-color illustrations More than
100 color photographs from museums, field sites, and collections around the
world Thoughtfully placed drawings and charts Clearly written text reviewed by
major sauropod researchers Descriptions of the latest sauropod concepts and
discoveries A field guide to major groups of sauropods Detailed skeletal
reconstructions and anatomical restorations A comprehensive glossary
Cruisin' the Fossil Coastline Kirk Johnson 2018-09-24 In this long-awaited
sequel Kirk Johnson and Ray Troll are back on a road trip—driving, flying, and
boating their way from Baja, California to northern Alaska in search of the
fossil secrets of North America's Pacific coast. They hunt for fossils, visit
museums, meet scientists and paleonerds, and sleuth out untold stories of
extinct worlds. As one of the oldest coasts on earth, the west coast is a rich
ground for fossil discovery. Its wonders include extinct marine mammals, pygmy
mammoths, oyster bears, immense ammonites, shark-bitten camels, polar
dinosaurs, Alaskan palms, California walruses, and a lava-baked rhinoceros.
Join in for a fossil journey through deep time and discover how the west coast
became the place it is today.
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet
the needs of elementary, junior high, and senior high school students.
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The Rise and Fall of the Dinosaurs Steve Brusatte 2018-04-24 "THE ULTIMATE
DINOSAUR BIOGRAPHY," hails Scientific American: A thrilling new history of the
age of dinosaurs, from one of our finest young scientists. "A masterpiece of
science writing." —Washington Post A New York Times Bestseller • Goodreads
Choice Awards Winner • A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR: Smithsonian, Science Friday,
The Times (London), Popular Mechanics, Science News "This is scientific
storytelling at its most visceral, striding with the beasts through their
Triassic dawn, Jurassic dominance, and abrupt demise in the Cretaceous."
—Nature The dinosaurs. Sixty-six million years ago, the Earth’s most fearsome
creatures vanished. Today they remain one of our planet’s great mysteries. Now
The Rise and Fall of the Dinosaurs reveals their extraordinary, 200-millionyear-long story as never before. In this captivating narrative (enlivened with
more than seventy original illustrations and photographs), Steve Brusatte, a
young American paleontologist who has emerged as one of the foremost stars of
the field—naming fifteen new species and leading groundbreaking scientific
studies and fieldwork—masterfully tells the complete, surprising, and new
history of the dinosaurs, drawing on cutting-edge science to dramatically bring
to life their lost world and illuminate their enigmatic origins, spectacular
flourishing, astonishing diversity, cataclysmic extinction, and startling
living legacy. Captivating and revelatory, The Rise and Fall of the Dinosaurs
is a book for the ages. Brusatte traces the evolution of dinosaurs from their
inauspicious start as small shadow dwellers—themselves the beneficiaries of a
mass extinction caused by volcanic eruptions at the beginning of the Triassic
period—into the dominant array of species every wide-eyed child memorizes
today, T. rex, Triceratops, Brontosaurus, and more. This gifted scientist and
writer re-creates the dinosaurs’ peak during the Jurassic and Cretaceous, when
thousands of species thrived, and winged and feathered dinosaurs, the
prehistoric ancestors of modern birds, emerged. The story continues to the end
of the Cretaceous period, when a giant asteroid or comet struck the planet and
nearly every dinosaur species (but not all) died out, in the most extraordinary
extinction event in earth’s history, one full of lessons for today as we
confront a “sixth extinction.” Brusatte also recalls compelling stories from
his globe-trotting expeditions during one of the most exciting eras in dinosaur
research—which he calls “a new golden age of discovery”—and offers thrilling
accounts of some of the remarkable findings he and his colleagues have made,
including primitive human-sized tyrannosaurs; monstrous carnivores even larger
than T. rex; and paradigm-shifting feathered raptors from China. An
electrifying scientific history that unearths the dinosaurs’ epic saga, The
Rise and Fall of the Dinosaurs will be a definitive and treasured account for
decades to come. Includes 75 images, world maps of the prehistoric earth, and a
dinosaur family tree.
Dinosaur Imagery John J. Lanzendorf 2000-05-24 The art of natural history is
often both compelling and emotive, as well as emblematic of society's view of
the world. This art reflects the messages that scientists hope to send to a
general audience as a part of their effort to influence how public funds are
spent in support of science. The art is the medium AND the message. The public
fascination over dinosaurs has been fueled by images that eloquently illustrate
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current scientific theories about dinosaur behavior, physiology, locomotion,
and reproduction. The evidence for many of these theories is very good. The art
of dinosaur depiction is firmly rooted in the processes of scientific inquiry.
Because the paintings and sculptures that illustrate dinosaur science are so
powerful, collectors vie for this art paying top dollar to acquire it and
display it. One of the largest personal collections is held by John Lanzendorf-over 100 superlative paintings and drawings, 40 significant sculptures
(bronze), many other small pieces, drawings, figurines, action figures, and
more. Artists represented in this unparalleled collection are the best
illustrators, painters, sculptors and movie-magicians. Key Features * Art from
the John Lanzendorf collection - the world's best * Contributions from 20
leading paleontologists - each have written a short commentary on a certain
piece of art * Eye-pleasing layout - full pages of art are complemented by an
accompanying page of commentary
Charles R. Knight Richard Milner 2012-03-01 Describes the life of the famous
wildlife artist, known for his groundbreaking images of dinosaurs and other
prehistoric creatures, and includes insights on his scientifically accurate
restorations and excerpts from his personal papers.
Forgotten Peoples of the Ancient World Philip Matyszak 2020-08-18 A chronicle
of forty forgotten ancient civilizations which highlights the important
contributions that each has made to modern society. The ancient world of the
Mediterranean and the Near East saw the birth and collapse of great
civilizations. While several of these are well known, for all those that have
been recorded, many have been unjustly forgotten. Our history is overflowing
with different cultures that have all evolved over time, sometimes dissolving
or reforming, though ultimately shaping the way we continue to live. But for
every culture that has been remembered, what have we forgotten? This thorough
guide explores those civilizations that have faded from the pages of our
textbooks but played a significant role in the development of modern society.
Forgotten Peoples of the Ancient World covers the Hyksos to the Hephthalites
and everyone in between, providing a unique overview of humanity’s history from
approximately 3000 BCE–550 CE. A wide range of illustrated artifacts and
artworks, as well as specially drawn maps, help to tell the stories of forty
lost peoples and allow readers to take a direct look into the past. Each entry
exposes a diverse culture, highlighting their important contributions and
committing their achievements to paper. Forgotten Peoples of the Ancient World
is an immersive, thought-provoking, and entertaining book for anyone interested
in ancient history.
Too Big to Walk: The New Science of Dinosaurs Brian J. Ford 2018-05-31 Ever
since Jurassic Park we thought we knew how dinosaurs lived their lives. In this
remarkable new book, Brian J. Ford reveals that dinosaurs were, in fact,
profoundly different from what we believe, and their environment was unlike
anything we have previously thought.
The Origins of the World's Mythologies Michael Witzel 2012 Michael Witzel
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persuasively demonstrates the prehistoric origins of most of the mythologies of
Eurasia and the Americas ('Laurasia').
The Princeton Field Guide to Prehistoric Mammals Donald R. Prothero 2016-11-15
The ultimate illustrated guide to the lost world of prehistoric mammals After
the mass extinction of the dinosaurs 65 million years ago, mammals became the
dominant terrestrial life form on our planet. Roaming the earth were
spectacular beasts such as saber-toothed cats, giant mastodonts, immense ground
sloths, and gigantic giraffe-like rhinoceroses. Here is the ultimate
illustrated field guide to the lost world of these weird and wonderful
prehistoric creatures. A woolly mammoth probably won't come thundering through
your vegetable garden any time soon. But if one did, this would be the book to
keep on your windowsill next to the binoculars. It covers all the main groups
of fossil mammals, discussing taxonomy and evolutionary history, and providing
concise accounts of the better-known genera and species as well as an up-todate family tree for each group. No other book presents such a wealth of new
information about these animals—what they looked like, how they behaved, and
how they were interrelated. In addition, this unique guide is stunningly
illustrated throughout with full-color reconstructions of these beasts—many
never before depicted—along with photographs of amazing fossils from around the
world. Provides an up-to-date guidebook to hundreds of extinct species, from
saber-toothed cats to giant mammoths Features a wealth of color illustrations,
including new reconstructions of many animals never before depicted
Demonstrates evolution in action—such as how whales evolved from hoofed mammals
and how giraffes evolved from creatures with short necks Explains how mass
extinctions and climate change affected mammals, including why some mammals
grew so huge
Palaeoartist's Handbook Mark P Witton 2018-08-23 Extinct worlds live again in
palaeoart: artworks of fossil animals, plants and environments carefully
reconstructed from palaeontological and geological data. Such artworks are
widespread in popular culture, appearing in documentaries, museums, books and
magazines, and inspiring depictions of dinosaurs and other prehistoric animals
in cinema. This book outlines how fossil animals and environments can be
reconstructed from their fossils, explaining how palaeoartists overcome gaps in
fossil data and predict 'soft-tissue' anatomies no longer present around fossil
bones. It goes on to show how science and art can meet to produce compelling,
interesting takes on ancient worlds, and it explores the goals and limitations
of this popular but rarely discussed art genre. Multiple chapters with dozens
of illustrations of fossil animal reconstruction, with specific guidance on
fossil amphibians, mammals and their fossil relatives, and a myriad of fossil
reptiles (including dinosaurs). Explores how best to present diverse fossil
animal forms in art - how best to convey size, proportion and motion in
landscapes without familiar reference points. Explains essential techniques for
the aspiring palaeoartists, from understanding geological time and evolutionary
relationships to rebuilding skeletons and muscles. Suggests where and how to
gather reliable sources of data for palaeoartworks. Includes a history of
palaeoart, outlining the full evolution of the medium from ancient times to the
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modern day. Examines stylistic variation in palaeoart. Showcases diverse
artworks from world-leading contemporary palaeoartists. Palaeoartistry is a
popular but rarely discussed art genre. This new book outlines how fossil
animals and environments can be reconstructed from their fossils. Of great
interest to everyone interested in palaeoartistry, dinosaurs, natural history
and fossils. Superbly illustrated with 195 colour images. Dr Mark P Witton is
an author, palaeontological artist and researcher whose palaeoartworks have
featured in numerous research papers, television shows, museums and art
galleries.
The Evolution of Paleontological Art Renee M. Clary 2022-01-28 "This volume
samples the history of art about fossils-and the visual conceptualization of
their significance-starting with biblical and mythological depictions,
extending to renditions of ancient life in long-vanished habitats, and on to a
modern understanding that paleoart conveys lessons for the betterment of the
human condition. Twenty-nine chapters illustrate how art about fossils has come
to be a significant teaching tool not only about evolution of past life, but
also about conservation of our planet for the benefit of future generations"-Paleoart Zoë Lescaze 2017 Presents the history of paleoart from 1830-1990.
These are not cave paintings produced thousands of years ago, but modern
visions of prehistory: stunning paintings, prints, drawings, sculptures,
mosaics, and murals that mingle scientific fact with unbridled fantasy
Life Through the Ages II Mark P. Witton 2020-04-07 A paleontologist shows what
life was like on our planet long before the early humans emerged through words
and illustrations. Paleontologist Dr. Mark P. Witton draws on the latest
twenty-first century discoveries to re-create the appearances and lifestyles of
extinct, fascinating species, the environments they inhabited, and the
challenges they faced living on an ever-changing planet. A worthy successor to
Charles Knight’s beloved 1946 classic, Life through the Ages II takes us on an
unforgettable journey through the evolution of life on Earth. Dozens of
gorgeous color illustrations and meticulously researched, accompanying
commentary showcase the succession of lost worlds, defining events, and ancient
creatures that have appeared since the earth was formed, creating an
indispensable guide to explore what came before us. “When it comes to modern
palaeoartists, Mark Witton has become a leading light. Life Through the Ages II
is a beautiful palaeoart portfolio that pushes the envelope where realistic
compositions and reconstructions are concerned.” —The Inquisitive Biologist
Nat Turner and John Brown Charles River 2021-01-20 *Includes pictures *Includes
a bibliography for further reading In American history, there are few people as
controversial or consequential as Nat Turner, who was one of millions of slaves
in the South before the Civil War but ultimately led the nation's most
notorious slave uprising. In August 1831, Turner led a rebellion that
terrorized Virginia for several days, killing dozens of whites and freeing
slaves as his band moved from plantation to plantation. The Richmond Enquirer
reported, "A fanatic preacher by the name of Nat Turner (Gen. Nat Turner) who
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had been taught to read and write, and permitted to go about preaching in the
country, was at the bottom of this infernal brigandage. He was artful, impudent
and vindicative, without any cause or provocation, that could be assigned."
Even after the uprising was put down, Turner evaded capture for a few months,
and after he was captured, his "confessions" were taken down and published
before he was executed. Virginia would put a total of 56 slaves to death for
the uprising. The repercussions of Nat Turner's rebellion across the South
cannot be overstated. The fear imposed by the uprising led states across the
South to enforce even tougher codes on slaves; since Turner had been taught to
read and write, states forbade slaves from being taught to read or assemble,
and in the aftermath, whites also treated blacks even worse, with an estimated
200 blacks being killed in an outbreak of violence. But while Turner was
demonized by whites and held out as a stereotype of what a typical slave might
do if given the chance, he was lionized among other slaves and free blacks as
providing an example "when the first should be last and the last should be
first." The polarization helped harden opinions on both sides, paving the way
for future events like John Brown's attempted rebellion at Harpers Ferry in
1859. Throughout the 1850s, American politicians tried to sort out the nation's
intractable issues. In an attempt to organize the center of North America Kansas and Nebraska - without offsetting the slave-free balance, Senator
Stephen Douglas of Illinois proposed the Kansas-Nebraska Act. The KansasNebraska Act eliminated the Missouri Compromise line of 1820, which the
Compromise of 1850 had maintained. Settlers could now vote whether they wanted
their state to be slave or free, and the primary result was that thousands of
zealous pro-slavery and anti-slavery advocates both moved to Kansas to
influence the vote, creating a dangerous and ultimately deadly mix. The most
famous and infamous of them all was John Brown, one of the most controversial
men in American history. A radical abolitionist, Brown organized a small band
of like-minded followers and fought with the armed groups of pro-slavery men in
Kansas for several months, including a notorious incident known as the
Pottawatomie Massacre, in which Brown's supporters murdered five men. Over 50
people died before John Brown left the territory, which ultimately entered the
Union as a free state in 1859. After his activities in Kansas, Brown spent the
next few years raising money in New England, and in 1859 he began to set a new
plan in motion that he hoped would create a full scale slave uprising in the
South. Brown's plan relied on raiding Harpers Ferry, a strategically located
armory in western Virginia that had been the main federal arms depot after the
Revolution. Given its proximity to the South, Brown hoped to seize thousands of
rifles and move them south, gathering slaves and swelling his numbers as he
went. The slaves would then be armed and ready to help free more slaves,
inevitably fighting Southern militias along the way. The fallout from John
Brown's raid on Harpers Ferry was intense, and Brown's raid has often been
considered one of the main precursors to the Civil War.
The Invertebrate Tree of Life Gonzalo Giribet 2020-03-03 The most up-to-date
book on invertebrates, providing a new framework for understanding their place
in the tree of life In The Invertebrate Tree of Life, Gonzalo Giribet and
Gregory Edgecombe, leading authorities on invertebrate biology and
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paleontology, utilize phylogenetics to trace the evolution of animals from
their origins in the Proterozoic to today. Phylogenetic relationships between
and within the major animal groups are based on the latest molecular analyses,
which are increasingly genomic in scale and draw on the soundest methods of
tree reconstruction. Giribet and Edgecombe evaluate the evolution of animal
organ systems, exploring how current debates about phylogenetic relationships
affect the ways in which aspects of invertebrate nervous systems, reproductive
biology, and other key features are inferred to have developed. The authors
review the systematics, natural history, anatomy, development, and fossil
records of all major animal groups, employing seminal historical works and
cutting-edge research in evolutionary developmental biology, genomics, and
advanced imaging techniques. Overall, they provide a synthetic treatment of all
animal phyla and discuss their relationships via an integrative approach to
invertebrate systematics, anatomy, paleontology, and genomics. With numerous
detailed illustrations and phylogenetic trees, The Invertebrate Tree of Life is
a must-have reference for biologists and anyone interested in invertebrates,
and will be an ideal text for courses in invertebrate biology. A must-have and
up-to-date book on invertebrate biology Ideal as both a textbook and reference
Suitable for courses in invertebrate biology Richly illustrated with black-andwhite and color images and abundant tree diagrams Written by authorities on
invertebrate evolution and phylogeny Factors in the latest understanding of
animal genomics and original fossil material
The Ice at the End of the World Jon Gertner 2020-07-14 A riveting, urgent
account of the explorers and scientists racing to understand the rapidly
melting ice sheet in Greenland, a dramatic harbinger of climate change “Jon
Gertner takes readers to spots few journalists or even explorers have visited.
The result is a gripping and important book.”—Elizabeth Kolbert, Pulitzer
Prize–winning author of The Sixth Extinction NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY The Washington Post • The Christian Science Monitor • Library Journal
Greenland: a remote, mysterious island five times the size of California but
with a population of just 56,000. The ice sheet that covers it is 700 miles
wide and 1,500 miles long, and is composed of nearly three quadrillion tons of
ice. For the last 150 years, explorers and scientists have sought to understand
Greenland—at first hoping that it would serve as a gateway to the North Pole,
and later coming to realize that it contained essential information about our
climate. Locked within this vast and frozen white desert are some of the most
profound secrets about our planet and its future. Greenland’s ice doesn’t just
tell us where we’ve been. More urgently, it tells us where we’re headed. In The
Ice at the End of the World, Jon Gertner explains how Greenland has evolved
from one of earth’s last frontiers to its largest scientific laboratory. The
history of Greenland’s ice begins with the explorers who arrived here at the
turn of the twentieth century—first on foot, then on skis, then on crude,
motorized sleds—and embarked on grueling expeditions that took as long as a
year and often ended in frostbitten tragedy. Their original goal was simple: to
conquer Greenland’s seemingly infinite interior. Yet their efforts eventually
gave way to scientists who built lonely encampments out on the ice and began
drilling—one mile, two miles down. Their aim was to pull up ice cores that
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could reveal the deepest mysteries of earth’s past, going back hundreds of
thousands of years. Today, scientists from all over the world are deploying
every technological tool available to uncover the secrets of this frozen island
before it’s too late. As Greenland’s ice melts and runs off into the sea, it
not only threatens to affect hundreds of millions of people who live in coastal
areas. It will also have drastic effects on ocean currents, weather systems,
economies, and migration patterns. Gertner chronicles the unfathomable
hardships, amazing discoveries, and scientific achievements of the Arctic’s
explorers and researchers with a transporting, deeply intelligent style—and a
keen sense of what this work means for the rest of us. The melting ice sheet in
Greenland is, in a way, an analog for time. It contains the past. It reflects
the present. It can also tell us how much time we might have left.
Prehistoric Predators Brian Switek 2015-05-12 Discover the most dangerous
carnivores that ever roamed the Earth in this exciting and action-packed
exploration of Prehistoric Predators, featuring a unique cover that feels like
dinosaur-skin! The biggest baddies of the prehistoric world -- the carnivores - come alive in Prehistoric Predators. From favorites like T-Rex and
Giganotosaurus, to the ferocious Spinosaurus and terrifying Megalodon, the
stunning full-color illustrations from renowned paleoartist Julius Csotonyi
make these dangerous creatures spring to life on each page. Bursting with
fascinating facts written by National Geographic contributor Brian Switek,
dynamic artwork, and a unique dino-skin textured cover, this is the perfect
book for dinosaur lovers of every age!
Crusin' the Fossil Freeway Kirk Johnson 2020-03-27 The travels of a
paleontologist and an artist as they drive across the American West in search
of fossils. Throughout their journey, they encounter "paleonerds" like
themselves, people dedicated to finding everything from suburban T. rexes to
ancient fossilized forests.
End of the Megafauna: The Fate of the World's Hugest, Fiercest, and Strangest
Animals Ross D E MacPhee 2018-11-13 The fascinating lives and puzzling demise
of some of the largest animals on earth. Until a few thousand years ago,
creatures that could have been from a sci-fi thriller—including gorilla-sized
lemurs, 500-pound birds, and crocodiles that weighed a ton or more—roamed the
earth. These great beasts, or “megafauna,” lived on every habitable continent
and on many islands. With a handful of exceptions, all are now gone. What
caused the disappearance of these prehistoric behemoths? No one event can be
pinpointed as a specific cause, but several factors may have played a role.
Paleomammalogist Ross D. E. MacPhee explores them all, examining the leading
extinction theories, weighing the evidence, and presenting his own conclusions.
He shows how theories of human overhunting and catastrophic climate change fail
to account for critical features of these extinctions, and how new thinking is
needed to elucidate these mysterious losses. Along the way, we learn how time
is determined in earth history; how DNA is used to explain the genomics and
phylogenetic history of megafauna—and how synthetic biology and genetic
engineering may be able to reintroduce these giants of the past. Until then,
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gorgeous four-color illustrations by Peter Schouten re-create these megabeasts
here in vivid detail.
Man and His Symbols Carl Gustav Jung 1964 Explores Jung's psychological
concepts regarding the nature, function and importance of man's symbols as they
appear on both the conscious and subconscious level
The Paleoart of Julius Csotonyi Julius Csotonyi 2014-05-20 The collected works
of Julius Csotonyi, one of the world's most high profile and talented
contemporary paleoartists. Csotonyi has considerable academic expertise that
contributes to his stunning dynamic art. Csotonyi represents the natural world
photorealistically and has been influenced by natural history illustrators such
as Peter Zallinger, Doug Henderson and Greg Paul. He uses bold patterns and
colors to paint the prehistoric world both with traditional media as well as
modern digital techniques.
Dinosaurs: New Visions of a Lost World Michael J. Benton 2021-11-23 The world’s
leading paleontologist takes us on a visual tour of the latest dinosaur
science, illustrated with accurate and stunning paleoart. Dinosaurs are not
what you thought they were—or at least, they didn’t look like you thought they
did. Here, world-leading paleontologist Michael J. Benton brings us a new
visual guide to the world of the dinosaurs, showing how rapid advances in
technology and amazing new fossil finds have changed the way we see these
extinct beasts forever. Stunning, brand-new illustrations by paleoartist Bob
Nicholls display the latest and most exciting scientific discoveries in vibrant
color. From Sinosauropteryx, the first dinosaur to have its color patterns
identified—a ginger-and-white striped tail and a “bandit mask”—by Benton’s team
at the University of Bristol to recent research on the surprising mixed
feathers and scales of Kulindadromeus, this is one of the first books to
include cutting-edge scientific research in paleontology. Each chapter focuses
on a particular extinct species, featuring a specially commissioned
illustration by Bob Nicholls that brings to life the latest scientific
breakthroughs, with accompanying text exploring how paleontologists have
determined new details, such as the patterns on skin and the colors of feathers
of animals that lived millions of years ago. This visual compendium surprises
and challenges everything you thought you knew about what dinosaurs looked like
and how they lived.
All Yesterdays John Conway 2013 All Yesterdays is a book about the way we see
dinosaurs and other prehistoric animals. Lavishly illustrated with over sixty
original artworks, All Yesterdays aims to challenge our notions of how
prehistoric animals looked and behaved. As a criticalexploration of
palaeontological art, All Yesterdays asks questions about what is probable,
what is possible, and what iscommonly ignored.Written by palaeozoologist Darren
Naish, and palaeontological artists John Conway and C.M. Kosemen, All
Yesterdays isscientifically rigorous and artistically imaginative in its
approach to fossils of the past - and those of the future.
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Dinosaur Art II Steve White 2017-10-17 Following on from Dinosaur Art, this new
volume showcases 10 amazing artists whose work represents the cutting edge of
paleoart. Many are rising stars in the field; others have embraced digital
technology and continue to assert long-standing reputations as leaders in the
discipline. This volume also includes state-of-the-art modellers, allowing the
reader to explore restoring prehistoric animals in three as well as two
dimensions. All accompanied by insights into the cutting of paleontological
researcher and the very latest discoveries, with commentaries by respected
scientists at the top of their fields.
Visions of Lost Worlds Matthew T. Carrano 2019-10-22 A lavish showcase of
paleoartist Jay Matternes's spectacular murals and sketches For half a century,
the artwork of Jay Matternes adorned the fossil halls of the Smithsonian
National Museum of Natural History. These treasured Matternes murals
documenting mammal evolution over the past 56 million years and dioramas
showing dinosaurs from the Mesozoic Era are significant works of one of the
most influential paleoartists in history. Simultaneously epic in size and scope
and minutely detailed, they also provide a window into the study and
interpretation of vertebrate paleontology and paleoecology. Visions of Lost
Worlds presents these unparalleled works of art, and also includes the sketches
and drawings Matternes prepared as he planned the murals. Known for his
technical genius and eye for detail, Matternes sketched from skeletons in
museum collections and added muscle, skin, and fur to bring mammals and
dinosaurs from prehistory to vivid life. This book offers a close look at these
works of art, a peek inside the artist's process, and an examination of the
works' impact and legacy.
The Art of the Dinosaur Kazuo Terakado 2017 Elaborate dinosaur art by
contemporary Paleoartists. These astonishing images will overturn our
conventional ideas about dinosaurs.
Recreating an Age of Reptiles Mark P Witton 2017-06-30 Dinosaurs and other
prehistoric animals have always fascinated people but they pose vast problems
for the artist. How do you go about recreating the anatomy and behaviour of a
creature we've never seen? How can we restore landscapes long lost to time? And
where does the boundary between palaeontology - the science of understanding
fossils- and artistic licence lie? In this outstanding book, Mark Witton shares
his detailed paintings and great experience of drawing and painting extinct
species. The approaches used in rendering these impressive creatures are
discussed and demonstrate the problems, as well as the unexpected freedoms,
that palaeontological artists are faced with. The book showcases over ninety
scientifically credible paintings of some of the most spectacular animals in
the Earth's history, as well as may less familiar species. Mark explains how
each image was created with details of the artistic process, scientific
grounding and collaborations between researchers and discusses the methods and
goals of palaeoartistry - the recreation of extinct animals and landscapes in
art. This book will be of great interest to palaeontological artists,
researchers, museum curators, dinosaur enthusiasts and fossil hunters. Superbly
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illustrated with 90 paintings.
Visions of Lost Worlds Matthew T. Carrano 2019-10-22 A lavish showcase of
paleoartist Jay Matternes's spectacular murals and sketches For half a century,
the artwork of Jay Matternes adorned the fossil halls of the Smithsonian
National Museum of Natural History. These treasured Matternes murals
documenting mammal evolution over the past 56 million years and dioramas
showing dinosaurs from the Mesozoic Era are significant works of one of the
most influential paleoartists in history. Simultaneously epic in size and scope
and minutely detailed, they also provide a window into the study and
interpretation of vertebrate paleontology and paleoecology. Visions of Lost
Worlds presents these unparalleled works of art, and also includes the sketches
and drawings Matternes prepared as he planned the murals. Known for his
technical genius and eye for detail, Matternes sketched from skeletons in
museum collections and added muscle, skin, and fur to bring mammals and
dinosaurs from prehistory to vivid life. This book offers a close look at these
works of art, a peek inside the artist's process, and an examination of the
works' impact and legacy.
Horned Armadillos and Rafting Monkeys Darin A. Croft 2016-08-29 A thrilling
guide to the Cenozoic mammals of South America, featuring seventy-five life
reconstructions of extinct species, plus photos of specimens and sites. South
America is home to some of the most distinctive mammals on Earth—giant
armadillos, tiny anteaters, the world’s largest rodent, and its smallest deer.
But the continent once supported a variety of other equally intriguing mammals
that have no close living relatives: armored mammals with tail clubs, sabertoothed marsupials, and even a swimming sloth. We know of the existence of
these peculiar species thanks to South America’s rich fossil record, which
provides many glimpses of prehistoric mammals and the ecosystems in which they
lived. Organized as a “walk through time” and featuring species from fifteen
important fossil sites, this book is the most extensive and richly illustrated
volume devoted exclusively to the Cenozoic mammals of South America. The text
is supported by seventy-five life reconstructions of extinct species in their
native habitats, as well as photographs of fossil specimens and the sites
highlighted in the book. An annotated bibliography is included for those
interested in delving into the scientific literature. “Well-written and easy
for the nonspecialist to understand, this is also a most needed updating of
this subject, much in the line of classic works such as Simpson’s The Beginning
of the Age of Mammals in South America and Patterson and Pascual’s The Fossil
Mammal Fauna of South America.” —Richard Fariña, coauthor Megafauna: Giant
Beasts of Pleistocene South America “This handsome book, written by a leading
expert in South American paleontology, is profusely illustrated with maps, time
charts, color photographs of fossils, and exquisite life reconstructions. The
book . . . will appeal to any individual, young and old alike, interested in
the fossil record, as well as to students and scholars of paleontology who work
in other parts of the globe.” —Choice
Feathered Dinosaurs John Long 2008-09-01 Scientists have recovered more than a
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billion fossils, but no discovery has been more breath-taking than the fossils
recently found in northern China, findings which prove that several families of
dinosaurs had feathers, or feathery hair-like coverings, adorning their bodies.
Now in the beautifully designed Feathered Dinosaurs, paleontologist John Long
and illustrator Peter Schouten provide a stunning visual record of these
extraordinary prehistoric creatures, illuminating the evolutionary march from
primitive, feathered dinosaurs through to the first true flying birds.
Schouten, an acclaimed natural history artist, has created 80 full-color
paintings that capture the striking physical traits of these feathered
dinosaurs. Drawing on his extensive knowledge of the lifestyles of modern birds
and mammals, plus the extant scientific data regarding how these dinosaurs
might have looked and behaved, Schouten has produced not only the most
beautiful but also the most accurate visual representations of these animals in
print. Equally important, John Long, a noted paleontologist and widely
published science author (with some 24 books to his credit), provides an
engaging companion text that places these feathered dinosaurs within the larger
family of dinosaurs--for instance, outlining their relationship to T. Rex and
Velociraptor, species well known to Jurassic Park fans--and discusses the
factual information that can be deduced from their fossil remains, in effect
providing an insightful natural history of this remarkable group. A true
marriage of art and science, Feathered Dinosaurs presents an unprecedented
visual record of one of the most significant breakthroughs in the history of
vertebrate paleontology--the discovery that many predatory dinosaurs were
cloaked with feathers, perhaps just as colorful and fanciful as those of their
living relatives.
Locked in Time Dean R. Lomax 2021-05-18 Fossils allow us to picture the forms
of life that inhabited the earth eons ago. But we long to know more: how did
these animals actually behave? We are fascinated by the daily lives of our
fellow creatures—how they reproduce and raise their young, how they hunt their
prey or elude their predators, and more. What would it be like to see
prehistoric animals as they lived and breathed? From dinosaurs fighting to
their deaths to elephant-sized burrowing ground sloths, this book takes readers
on a global journey deep into the earth’s past. Locked in Time showcases fifty
of the most astonishing fossils ever found, brought together in five
fascinating chapters that offer an unprecedented glimpse at the real-life
behaviors of prehistoric animals. Dean R. Lomax examines the extraordinary
direct evidence of fossils captured in the midst of everyday action, such as
dinosaurs sitting on their eggs like birds, Jurassic flies preserved while
mating, a T. rex infected by parasites. Each fossil, he reveals, tells a unique
story about prehistoric life. Many recall behaviors typical of animals familiar
to us today, evoking the chain of evolution that links all living things to
their distant ancestors. Locked in Time allows us to see that fossils are not
just inanimate objects: they can record the life stories of creatures as fully
alive as any today. Striking and scientifically rigorous illustrations by
renowned paleoartist Bob Nicholls bring these breathtaking moments to life.
Life Through the Ages Charles Robert Knight 1946 First published in 1946,
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Charles R. Knight's Life Through the Ages was for many a beloved first look at
the strange animals of the prehistoric past. For much of the 20th century,
Knight's reconstructions were the key resource for popular images of ancient
life. His paintings and drawings were displayed as part of museum exhibits,
notably at the American Museum of Natural History in New York and the Field
Museum in Chicago, were used as illustrations in numerous books and magazine
articles, and even influenced movie portrayals of dinosaurs and other
prehistoric beasts. Knight's work was highly regarded both for its artistic
skill and for its scientific accuracy, closely based as it was on the knowledge
of its time. Although new discoveries and ongoing research have changed the
view of many of the animals depicted by Knight, his work remains valuable and
is still treasured by the new generations of scientists and paleoartists. For
this Commemorative Edition, many of Knight's original drawings were rephotographed. A new Foreword by Stephen Jay Gould reflects on Knight's work,
and a new Introduction by Philip J. Currie discusses recent scientific findings
and Knight's restorations.
Mammoths, Sabertooths, and Hominids Jordi Agust 2005-12-22 In the 1930s a band
of smart and able young men, some still in their twenties, helped Franklin D.
Roosevelt transform an American nation in crisis. They were the junior officers
of the New Deal. Thomas G. Corcoran, Benjamin V. Cohen, William O. Douglas, Abe
Fortas, and James Rowe helped FDR build the modern Democratic Party into a
progressive coalition whose command over power and ideas during the next three
decades seemed politically invincible. This is the first book about this group
of Rooseveltians and their linkage to Lyndon Johnson's Great Society and the
Vietnam War debacle. Michael Janeway grew up inside this world. His father,
Eliot Janeway, business editor of Time and a star writer for Fortune and Life
magazines, was part of this circle, strategizing and practicing politics as
well as reporting on these men. Drawing on his intimate knowledge of events and
previously unavailable private letters and other documents, Janeway crafts a
riveting account of the exercise of power during the New Deal and its
aftermath. He shows how these men were at the nexus of reform impulses at the
electoral level with reform thinking in the social sciences and the law and
explains how this potent fusion helped build the contemporary American state.
Since that time efforts to reinvent government by "brains trust" have largely
failed in the U.S. In the last quarter of the twentieth century American
politics ceased to function as a blend of broad coalition building and reform
agenda setting, rooted in a consensus of belief in the efficacy of modern
government. Can a progressive coalition of ideas and power come together again?
The Fall of the House of Roosevelt makes such a prospect both alluring and
daunting.
William Stout William Stout 2009-02-28 Provides a compilation of all of Stout's
murals for The Houston Museum of Natural Science, Disney World's Animal
Kingdom, and the San Diego Natural History Museum, with detailed commentary on
his creative processes and inspiration and a look at his preliminary drawings
and color studies.
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